
NEWS RELEASE 
New Student Trustee for the 2013-14 School Year 
Timmins, June 26, 2013:  

Michaela Pollon will be representing the students of O’Gorman High around the 
Northeastern Catholic District School Board table for the 2013-14 school year. 
Michaela is a senior student who is involved in a number of activities in and out of 
the school. Michaela currently sits on OSO (O’Gorman Student Organization), plays 
mid field for the girls’ soccer team, is a member of the LINK Crew program, is a 
member of Sacred Heart Parish, and, in addition to all of 
this, she volunteers her time with Run for the Cure and the 
Relay for Life fundraiser.  Michaela’s voice will represent 
home, school and parish values as she embraces her role 
as the Student Trustee in the upcoming year. 
 
“I am thrilled that Michaela will be representing the 
students of O’Gorman High at both the Board and OSO 
tables,” said Mr. Berthier. “Her faith and leadership will be 
an asset to our new O’Gorman Student Organization.” 
 
Michaela will be replacing current student trustee Julie David, who will be heading 
off to university in September.  “A big thank you to Julie, who represented the voices 
of students this year as the student trustee.” said Mr. Berthier. “Julie was a pleasure 
to work with and she will be missed around our table.” 

 

Pictured is Rick Brassard, Board Chair, presenting Julie David with a gift of thanks for her 
work as the 2012-2013 Student Representative on the NCDSB Board of Trustees. 

For more information, please contact: 
Andrew Marks, Community Relations Officer at (705) 268-7443 ext. 3213 

Contact: Andrew Marks 
Community Relations Officer 
Phone: (705) 268-7443 x3213 
Fax: (705) 267-3590 
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“You Are The Light of The World!” 


